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Vicki Sheffer - 631 Snelling Ave S - Joan sin the Park
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From: Jeffrey Fischbach

To: Vang, Nhia

Date: 4/25/2012 9:05 AM

Subject: 631 Snelling Ave S - Joan's in the Park
CcC: Sheffer, Vicki

>>> "Karen Smith" <karen.smith@tcqg.net> 4/16/2012 11:25 PM >>>
We are not able to attend the meeting regarding Joan’s in the Park on 4/17. It is really nice to have her

restaurant within walking distance in our neighborhood and we support her efforts to add a Liquor-Outdoor
Patio.

Thank you.

Karen and Bruce Smith
1611 Hartford Ave.
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